Iwould like to take this opportunity to firstand
foremost thank everybody that played a huge role
in making such a magazine possible for this special
Christmas Edition. Thank you to our contributors, graphic
designers and photographers who have worked endlessly
simply for the love of sport, especially football, in putting
this publication together.

Your drive, determination and work ethic has been
second to none and one that needs to be recognised. A
huge thank you to our valued readers, especially the ones
that have been there since day one, in supporting the
publication, we hope you have enjoyed whathasbeena
fantastic 2017 season. We want to wish everyone a Merry
Christmas and safe New Years and we hope to see you
once more bigger and better in 2018.




